

November 5, 2024



THE ROSEMOND REPORT

Dear Parents,

After all of our Halloween activities, we are now back to a few "straight" learning weeks before Thanksgiving Break. Our First Trimester ends in just two weeks, and I know too that there are always final assignments and tests given. Some families may wish to check Option C to be sure all is handed in before final grades are issued. Perhaps the time change and darker evenings may help students keep some evening focus on extra study and review?

This Wednesday, there will be school pictures retaken for those who need them for the yearbook. Students who missed the original day or who need to have their picture taken may be out of uniform.

I will have the pleasure of spending time out of the office while seeing your children in their classrooms as I begin formal classroom observations this week and next. I'm sure I'll have some good stories!

Yours in Christ,

Marianne Rosemond



St. Antoninus JAGITUDE

jag.i.tude /jag'i-tood

adjective:

A reference to how one carries themselves when full of the pride in being a St. Antoninus Jaguar.

(ex. They had a certain Jagitude about them.)

noun:

The passion it takes to be the best!

(ex. The other schools knew it was over when they showed their Jagitude!)

UPCOMING DATES

November 6th	Picture Retake Day
November 15th	End of 1st quarter
November 20th	PTO Meeting- 7:00 pm
November 22nd	Report cards go home
November 27th-November 29th	Thanksgiving Break
December 20th	12:00 dismissal
December 23rd-Janaury 5th	Christmas Break





ST. ANTONINUS NEWS

RE-ENROLLMENT FOR CURRENT STUDENTS

The last day to register for the 25-26 school year is November 15th. Please complete Option C, FACTS and return your parishioner form to the office.

SCHOOL PLAY

It's time for the 3rd and 4th graders to sign up for Mary Poppins. They will automatically be part of an ensemble in the show with fewer rehearsals. Participation fee is \$100 due at the first rehearsal on Monday, November 11th. We anticipate that it will fill up quickly. Once it is full, it will be closed. Our numbers cannot get too large due to safety on stage and behind the scenes. Thank you for understanding.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0A4DAAA822A2F49-52633843-3rdand

MIKES CAR WASH

Please see the attached flyers to order for Christmas.

+ GIRLS BASKETBALL SIGN UPS

Girls Basketball is open for grades 3-8 and will close November 8th.

https://sports.bluesombrero.com/Default.aspx?tabid=298914

Try-outs will be held for 5th/6th and 7th/8th stack teams. Dates and times to be determined in mid-late November. 3rd grade and 4th grade is instructional level and will not have stack teams. If you are not a St. Antoninus student, you must be a member of a parish within the Family of the Most Holy Eucharist, up to date with Athletic Club Dues, and enrolled in religious education classes to be eligible. Please reach out to girls' basketball coordinator Erin Schmidt <u>ebschmidt@gmail.com</u> with any questions. Cell # 513-379-1027

GIVING TREE INFORMATION

Please see the attached flyer with details on the Giving Tree.

PROJECT REINDEER 2024

Our 6th grade girls are excited to announce our annual Project Reindeer! Help us spread Christmas cheer to the students at St. Francis Seraph school. St. Antoninus families are encouraged to sign up for a student below. Please purchase enough small items to fill an adult-sized shoebox with cheer for this child.

Suggested Items to Include:

Personal hygiene items, Water bottles, Socks, Hats, Gloves, Books (hint: the book fair is coming up!), School supplies, Earbuds, Crafts and markers, Body lotion and hair accessories for girls, Small games and toys for younger students, Fun pencils, pens, journals, and drawing tablets

Please DO NOT include:

Food or candy, Gift cards, Cash

Please deliver the <u>unwrapped</u> shoebox, secured with rubber bands and labeled with the grade/gender, to the St. Antonius school lobby by **Monday, December 2nd**.

The 6th grade girls will be delivering the boxes to the students at St. Francis Seraph just in time for Christmas. If you have any questions, please contact Melissa Striet at 513-703-4021. Thank you in advance for your generosity!

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E094DA8AA29ABFD0-52884578-2024

+ HALLOWEEN PARADE PICTURES

Did you miss the Halloween Parade on Thursday, or do you just want to relive the magic? To see photos of the parade go to:

https://tinyurl.com/StAParade2024

Password: **Halloween2024** (case sensitive)



To: St. Antoninus School Parents

The Giving Tree program for the Family of the Most Holy Eucharist parishes provides gifts and food to our community. The Giving Tree gives parishioners the opportunity to choose a tag from the tree to purchase a gift for a child (no names are include), plus a Kroger gift card for food for the family.

If you wish to be part of this program please fill in the necessary information in the space provided below, and return it to the FMHE parish office (3442 Lumardo Ave.) by November 15. This is for all children in your family, 18 years and younger.

The gifts and food card are to be picked up in the FMHE parish office on December 19th between 9am and 2pm. Any questions, please call Erin Dwyer at 513-494-4678 ext. 1005.

God Bless You,

1 - /	 		

ST. ANTONINUS SCHOOL	FAMILY NAME:
	PHONE NUMBER:

AGE	SEX	SIZE	INTEREST

Erin Dwyer. FMHE Director of Stewardship & Evangelization

MIKES CARWASH FUNDRAISER

Twas the week before Christmas, when out on the streets,

Not a clean car could be seen, snow was piled in heaps.

All the people were hustling to get shopping done,

Wanting gifts for family and friends to be fun.

When looking around for the perfect stocking stuffer gifts,

It was right in front of their eyes, no need for a rift.

Picking up some gift certificates that everyone likes,

Nothing's better than car washes from Mike's!

- It's that time of year again to start selling those stocking stuffers! St.
 Antoninus will receive 50% of the profits!
- Fundraiser ends 11/22/2024, please turn in completed forms and money to Allie Corcoran c/o Charlotte Corcoran, Grade 7 - HR 202, or Nathan Corcoran, Grade 5
 - HR 102. Cash or check made payable to St. Antoninus PTO.
- E-tickets will be e-mailed directly to you at the completion of fundraiser first week of December. There is a small printing fee (\$0.15 per ticket to add to your sales) with printed tickets, but E-tickets are fast and completely free!
- · Questions contact Allie Corcoran at alliecseal@yahoo.com





Fundraiser Order Form

ORGANIZATION	N			PARTICIPANT	PARTICIPANT			
Customer Name	Customer Phone #	Customer Email (Required when selecting email wash)	Qty.	Select Wash Type: Basic ^{\$} 11 Ultimate ^{\$} 22	How do you want to receive your wash?		Total	
					Ticket	Email	Amount Due	